
From: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/24/2014 3:56:34 PM
Subject: Delleney request

Katherine-

Since this appointment is made by the delegation, it looks like the letter just needs to be sent to the Secretary of 
State.

The Governor's signature is not required for this board appointment. We will be happy to draft a letter if one is 
required- let me know if you have any information to the contrary.

Thanks,
John

From: Tracy Sharpe [mailto:tsharpe@sos.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 3:47 PM
To: Carroll, John
Subject: RE: board of education

I do not see anything that the Governor office has to do with appointing for the Board of Education.

Thanks Have a Great Weekend.

Tracy C. Sharpe, Director
Authentications, Notaries, Boards and Commissions 
Office of the Secretary of State 
1205 Pendleton Street
Suite 525
Columbia, SC 29201
tsharpe@sos.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-2512
Fax: 803-734-1614

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, contains information from the South Carolina
Secretary of State's Office that may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain or
distribute this message. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender 
only" email and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments.

From: Carroll, John [mailto:JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 2:41 PM
To: Tracy Sharpe
Subject: board of education

Tracy- the link below goes to the law that describes appointment authority for the State Board of Education.

http://www.scstatehouse.gov/scconstitution/a11.php

It appears to me that the Governor does not need to sign an appointment letter for the attached recommendation 
from the delegation, but perhaps I am reading this incorrectly. Any thoughts?

Thanks and have a happy weekend.
-John
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